THE MALL 12

AT ROBINSON

March 8, 2010

Riedy Construction
Attn; Mark Riedy
424 Treasure Drive
Oswego, IL 60543

Mark,

This letter is to serve as your notice that the Visionworks store at space number 1530 here at the mall has been
completed to our satisfaction and there are no outstanding punchlist issues. | would also like to compliment you and
your staff for the professionalism and quality with which this job was executed. Your team demonstrated superior
planning and organization skills from the initial project meeting through the final space turnover to the client as the
project was well staffed and managed throughout with quality tradesmen and subcontractors. This project was
completed on time and with minimal disruption to the mall daily operations. It has been a pleasure working with you
and your company here at the mall.

Please let me know if you need any additional information or documentation.

Sincerely,

avid McGaffin

Operations Manager
The Mall at Robinson
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